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HSC Staff Committee News

On Friday, January 27, 2017 UNM Staff Councils HSC
Staff Committee and Student Success Committee hosted
the UNM Staff Research Expo in the Domenici Center for
Health Sciences Education. UNM Staff Council President
Danelle Callen welcomed the expo’s attendees and presenters
and introduced UNM HSC Executive Vice Chancellor for
Research, Richard Larson, MD, PhD, who gave the opening
remarks. Dr. Larson noted the significance of UNM’s designation
as a Tier 1 research university, the importance of the
contributions by and role of staff in research, and the importance
of events such as the Expo which bring together and highlight
research across campuses This year’s Expo included 16 research

posters, with six representing work on UNM’s Central Campus and ten from the UNM Health
Sciences Center. The expo also enlisted the work of twelve volunteers from across
campuses. The UNM HSC Committee thanks all of this year’s participants and volunteers for
making this event possible. Click Here for more info.

Click for Flyer
COLLECTION DATES: FEBRUARY 1st -13th

The HSC Community’s outpouring of tangible love last year was
such a success the Newborn ICU didn’t run out of onesies and
books until a few months ago! So, the HSC Staff Committee is
hosting another drive and the donations will be presented to the
Newborn ICU on Valentine’s Day! Of particular need this year
are preemie and newborn onesies, board books, and newborn

Halo Sacks (link provided for examples, only). This year we are happy to announce that
online monetary donations will be accepted through the UNM Foundation!

Download our Flyer for additional information and donation locations.

Get Involved with
UNM STAFF COUNCIL!

February is Staff Councilor call for
nominations month!

NOMINATION PERIOD:
Feb. 23 through March 3, 2017

Staff Council is the voice of
governance for staff at the
University of New Mexico. As a
Staff Councilor, you have the
opportunity to have a seat at the
table for decisions affecting staff
and offer solutions to issues
concerning staff. Terms are two
years, beginning in May. Visit the
SC website for more information,
and consider nominating yourself if
you receive notification that an
opening is available in your grade
level or precinct.

Join the HSC Staff Committee!

All HSC Staff are welcome! To
join the HSCSC, please Email us!

UNM Presidential Town Hall
February 20th 12-1PM
Domenici Auditorium

Acting UNM President Chaouki
Abdallah will be holding a Town
Hall event for the HSC
Community to engage in a great
conversation intended for the
sharing of views, concerns and
insights about UNM, and to
supplement more formal means

In 1926, Harvard educated historian, Dr. Carter G. Woodson, ushered into the American experience a
celebration of the accomplishments of Black Americans under the banner: Negro History Week.

Woodson chose the second week of February for Negro History Week because it marks

the birthdays of two men who greatly influenced the black American population, abolitionist,
Frederick Douglass, and former US president, Abraham Lincoln. Since 1976, Black History
Month has been celebrated from February 1 to February 28th across the United States

and Canada.

For over 30 years, Africana Studies at the University of New Mexico has
ushered in the University’'s Black History Month celebrations with the Annual

Black History Month Kick-Off Brunch the last Saturday in January. Celebrations
conclude with African American Student Services Black Cultural Conference the first week
of March.

Please visit their links to see a history of Africana Studies’ Kick-Off Brunch and other Black history
month programming. UNM Black History Month Main Page | Events Schedule

HSCS Committee Charge

As a standing committee of the UNM Staff Council, the HSCS Committee carries out the missions of the Staff Council as they
relate to staff within the Health Sciences Center (HSC). The Committee collaboratively develops and implements activities, initiatives,
and proposals that improve the lives of staff within the HSC, and enhances the visibility and recognition of the important role staff play in the
overall success of the HSC. Membership on the committee is restricted to, and optional for, HSC staff.

Sandra Bauman, Co-Chair (SOM Office of Education)
Nancy Shane, Co-Chair (SOM UME Program Evaluation)
Danelle Callan (Family & Community Medicine)

Josh Clifford (Center for Psychiatric Research)

Dina Estrada (Gastroenterology)

Cindy Garcia (School of Medicine Admissions)

staffcouncil.unm.edu/committees/hsc-staff,

Current HSCS Membership

Melissa Meier (Project Echo)

Jodi Perry (College of Pharmacy)

Lori Peterkin (SOM Development)

Christine Heinemeyer (SOM Dept of Surgery)
Stella Ramos (Cancer Center)

Roxanne Roessner (College of Nursing)

Carla Sakiestewa (Cancer Center)

Kenneth Schaaf (EMS Academy)

Jessica Serna (SOM Dept of Surgery)

Bridgette Wagner Jones (College of Pharmacy)

| HSCS Committee Email address: HSC-Staff-Committee@salud.unm.edu
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